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Dear   
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 48140 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding: - 
 
Current and future plans for IT service 
 
Your request is set out below: 
 
Please provide the following information where available:  
 

• Current IT Service Model – Is your IT delivery primarily in-house, outsourced, or a hybrid approach, and 
if not delivered in-house, who provides this service?  
 
In-house 
 

• Major IT Contracts – Key details of significant IT service contracts (including scope, value, end date and 
any options for extension or renegotiation).  
 
Please use the following link to view the Trust’s contracts register which provides the responses to 
the above question - KMPT | Contracts Register 
 

• Future IT Plans – Any strategic plans or considerations for changing IT delivery models (e.g., 
outsourcing, in-sourcing, multi-sourcing) 

 
There is currently no plan to change the primary delivery of support from the in0house teams. 

 
I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  

Sent via email  
 

Information Governance & Records Management Department 
Farm Villa  

Hermitage Lane  
Maidstone  

Kent  
ME16 9PH 

 
Tel: 01795 514525 

 
Email:  kmpt.infoaccess@nhs.net 

Website:  www.kmpt.nhs.uk 
 

https://www.kmpt.nhs.uk/about-us/trust-board/non-executive-directors/
https://www.kmpt.nhs.uk/about-us/freedom-of-information/contracts-register/contract-register/


 
 

 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 




